
 

 

 
 

Provisional Revenue Outturn 2014/2015 
 

Report of the Overview and Scrutiny Board – July 2015 

 
At its meeting on 8 July 2015, the Overview and Scrutiny Board considered the 
Provisional Outturn Report 2014/2015. 
 
The Board requested: 
 
That additional information be prepared and presented to the Council in its 
consideration of the Provisional Outturn 2014/2015 report in relation to the pension 
liability of Torbay's subsidiary companies.   
 
That a statement be prepared and an additional column presented in the table in the 
report which demonstrates the financial situation of all subsidiaries prior to the 
pension liability.  
 
 
 
   


